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Teleconference Invitation 
Updated Notice to Appear (NTA) Policy Guidance  

Thursday, Nov. 15, 2018 
2-3 p.m. (Eastern) 

 
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to participate in a teleconference 
on Thursday, Nov. 15, 2018, from 2 to 3 p.m. (Eastern), to discuss the Policy 
Memorandum entitled “Updated Guidance for the Referral of Cases and Issuance of Notices to 
Appear (NTAs) in Cases Involving Inadmissible and Deportable Aliens,” issued by USCIS on 
June 28, 2018. This is the second in a series of stakeholder engagements on the NTA Policy 
Memorandum.  
 
During the teleconference, USCIS officials will provide an overview of the memorandum and an 
update on the continued expansion of the implementation process. Beginning Nov. 19, USCIS 
will apply the memorandum to the following denied applications and petitions: 
 

• I-914/I-914A, Application for T Nonimmigrant Status 
• I-918/I-918A, Petition for U Nonimmigrant Status 
• I-360, Petition for Amerasian, Widow(er), or Special Immigrant (Violence Against 

Women Act self-petitions and Special Immigrant Juvenile Status petitions) 
• I-730, Refugee/Asylee Relative Petitions when the beneficiary is present in the US  
• I-929, Petition for Qualifying Family Member of a U-1 Nonimmigrant 
• I-485 Application to Register Permanent Residence or Adjust Status (with the 

underlying form types listed above).  
 
We will respond to questions submitted before the teleconference. If time permits, the 
teleconference will end with an additional question and answer session. We will not answer 
case-specific questions. 
 
To Join the Stakeholder Engagement 
 
On Nov. 15, please use the information below to join the teleconference.  
  
Toll-Free (inside the United States): 1-888-790-1916 
Toll (outside the United States): 1-212-547-0182 
Passcode: 4606750 
 
To request a disability accommodation, please email us at public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov by 
10 a.m. (Eastern), Friday, Nov. 9, 2018.  
 
We encourage you to submit questions in advance by emailing 
public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov by 2 p.m. (Eastern), Monday, Nov. 12, 2018. 
Put “NTA PM” in the subject line. 

https://www.uscis.gov/sites/default/files/USCIS/Laws/Memoranda/2018/2018-06-28-PM-602-0050.1-Guidance-for-Referral-of-Cases-and-Issuance-of-NTA.pdf
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If you have any questions about this teleconference, please email us at the address above.  
 
Note to media: This teleconference is not for press purposes. Please direct all media inquiries 
to the USCIS Press Office at (202) 272-1200. 
 
We look forward to your participation! 


